
Friends,

It was another busy week as we prepare for the end of the school year. There was
much joy shared in the kitchen and among buddies and much wonder discovered
in the garden. We prepared food, made maps and flags and performed mitzvot.
Pre-K spent time in the garden and harvested 55 lbs of potatoes!

Pre K-1st grade made Israel maps on matzah with their 7th grade buddies. 

2nd grade made Israel flags to get ready to celebrate Yom Ha’atzmaut.

3rd-6th grade learned about Keilah’s family traditions while making matzah granola
sundaes. They are eager to reveal the cookbook and share their own family recipes
this week! (Watch for a separate email with additional details about the food fair.)
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7th grade was busy performing mitzvot for our community in a variety of ways.

Munchkin Music brought lively sounds to our morning!

There is much more to do and share this Sunday. Please plan to join us in the sanctuary at 11:25 for a special,
end-of-year presentation. Be sure to stay after for our annual ice cream party and even more fun and games!

 

וָה קְ תִּ  ha-tikvah  The Hope    הַ
 

Make registration easy for everyone: Please stop by the office or look for Debbie for your simple and
quick forms.  Everyone who completes their form by the end of the day Sunday, May 5th will receive a
special gift.
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https://templeshalomdallas.org/munchkin-minyan/

